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Here we are at the end of another academic year. We have said ‘Hello’ to our    

Reception  children and ‘Goodbye’ to our Year 6 pupils. Our ‘Leavers’ Assembly’ 

this morning was full of emotion, the reading s and memories from the Year 6’s 

had many of us wiping away a tear. We also said farewell to Miss Burn who is    

going on maternity leave and would like to send her our Best Wishes on the birth 

of her baby boy. We welcome the return of Mrs Gascoigne who will be teaching 

Class 1 from September until Miss Burn returns.  

We would like to thank  you for your continued support with events we have held 

and hope that you will join us again next year for coffee mornings, sports day, the 

Big Trip and our walk and picnic. We hope that you all have a very  safe and       

enjoyable summer and look forward to seeing you on Thursday 3rd September to 

start a whole new year of adventures and memories.  

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Our Big Walk and Teddy Bear’s   

Picnic took place on Thursday 16th 

July. We walked along the Low 

Line to Spring Gardens with the 

children, parents, family, friends 

and dogs. The weather was lovely 

and we were all ready for our    

picnics when we got back, even 

the teddy bears were hungry.  

Thank you to everyone who came 

and walked with us.  

Adventure Valley 

We went on a whole school visit to Adventure Valley on Tuesday 14th July. We were very 

lucky that the weather stayed dry and the children, family and friends had a wonderful 

time.  
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Pupils Of The Year 

Class 1 Roberta Antonescu 

Class 2 Holly Black 

Class 3 Jackson Gill 

Well done to you all! 

Leavers Assembly 

We held our leavers assembly this morning joined by our Year 6 parents and our 

Governors. We heard readings from our year 6 pupils and awarded trophies to 

those who won them. Our top marks in Year 6 SATs went to Kyaana Clark Stewart 

for Reading and English and Luke Gill and Eve Orr for Maths. Hannah Bone was 

awarded the Vi Price trophy, Caitlin Nellis got the Elaine Tait trophy and Eve Orr 

received the Best Attitude to Sport trophy.  

We have a lot of children with 100% attendance this year, they are:-  

Libby Dowson, Liam King, Rhiannon Bailey, Lente Deprez-Wray, Declan Lyons, Ru-

bie Whitaker, Hannah Clark, Kai Deprez-Wray, Luke Gill, Cara Knight, Eve Orr, and 

Jessica Whitaker. They each received a trophy to take home.  

Congratulations to you all! 

Summer Sports Club 

Just a reminder, if you have booked your child in for the Summer Sports Club, it 

starts on Monday 24th August.  


